
MELODY SINGER’S NEW CHOIR DIRECTOR – BRAD HEINTZMAN 

 

 

 

Welcome to Brad Heintzman, SEESA’s new musical director for  Melody 
Singers. 

 
Brad has a wide variety of experience in the Edmonton Choir, Band, 
Theatre Musical World.  He is currently musical director for The Edmonton 
Musical Theatre Association, as well as directing a church choir, 
and  teaching music lessons privately.   Brad's family is also a part of his 
musical expression in the form of  “The Heintzman Family Band". 
 

The Melody Singers are very grateful and happy to have such a wonderful 
new choir director who is ….”challenging and bringing out the best in us”. 
 
Come to our May 7 concert “Spring Into Music” to enjoy the amazing choral 
music Brad and the Melody Singers will be proud to present. 

 


